SMITHSONIAN INSTITUTION UNITED STATES NATIONAL MUSEUM

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20560

September 20, 1965

Mr. Grote Reber
Tasmanian Regional Laboratory
Commonwealth Scientific and
Industrial Research Organization
"Stowell"
Stowell Avenue
Hobart, Tasmania
AUSTRALIA

Dear Mr. Reber:

Thank you very much for the photograph. We are presently having a small-scale reproduction of the telescope constructed and this is the best shot we have of it in situ in the early years. We are at the same time consulting the instrument as it now stands at Greenbank, so we should end up with a reasonable model.

I'll send you a photograph of the model when it is completed, which should be within the next few months. Exhibit plans are somewhat indefinite and it may be another two years before that section of my hall is open.

Sincerely yours,

Bernard S. Finn Curator-in-Charge

Division of Electricity